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22nd November 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
On the 2nd December we are creating games for the Christmas Fair.  Our 
amazing, fantastic games include prizes and have to include some maths!  All 
the profit we make will go to charity. 
 
We are looking for donations of:- 
 
 

 Cardboard boxes 
. 

 Large sheets of cardboard. 
 

 Masking tape. 
 

 Wrapping paper. 
 

 Inflatable Christmas characters. 
 
 

We would also like as many Year 6 children as possible to come to the fair, 
to help run a stall (which will be on a rota). 
 
 
Thank you for your help. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Year 6 (Willow Class) 
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